Women Lawyers’ Forum Section Report 2020-2021

Here is an outline of activities and accomplishments of the Women Lawyer’s Forum
from September 1, 2020 to June 30, 2021:

Monthly Provincial Section Executive Meetings held via Zoom teleconference generally
on the third Tuesday of every month.

Monthly National Section Executive Meetings via Zoom teleconference generally on the
third Wednesday of every month.

July 17, 2020 — We held a CPD session on the topic of "The Intimate Image Protection
Act and the related section of the Criminal Code of Canada".

December 1, 2020 — We successfully nominated Donna Miller, Q.C. for the MBA
Distinguished Service Award and Jacqueline St. Hill for the MBA Isabel Ross
(MacLean) Hunt Award.

December 3, 2020 — We held a Round Table Session on the topic of "Returning to Work
from Maternity Leave".

January 6, 2021 — We successfully nominated Isabel Ross MacLean Hunt for the
Manitoba 150 Women Trailblazer Awards.

January 19, 2021 — Mid-Winter Conference CPD session on the topic of “Resilience in
2021: Mentorship, Perseverance and Growth”.

March 25, 2021 — We held a joint Round Table Session with the Feminist Legal Forum
(the student equivalent of the Women Lawyers’ Forum at Robson Hall) on the topic of
"How to be your own Advocate in the Legal World".

April 21,2021 — We represented Manitoba in the CBA Roundtable on Pay Equity in the
Legal Profession.

Submitted by,
Katherine Bayer, Co-Chair, MBA Women Lawyers’ Forum Section



